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Multiple-choice poll

Arts Collection workshop (6/12/22) (1/6)

Does Council wish to pursue a printed Art
Collection Book?

0 0 3

Yes 

0 %

No 

100 %



Open text poll

Arts Collection workshop (6/12/22) (2/6)

What would be the intended use for the printed
books?

0 0 3

Prefer a Digital Book or Website

page of Art works...

.

Whilst it would be a nice thing to

have, not sure that is needed. Not

sure what the intended use would

be.



Multiple-choice poll

Arts Collection workshop (6/12/22) (3/6)

Does Council wish to pursue the addition of an
Art Award(s)?

0 0 3

Yes 

67 %

No 

33 %



Multiple-choice poll

Arts Collection workshop (6/12/22) (4/6)

How would the Art Awards fit into the annual
program?

0 0 3

Retain Arts Season as is, no Art Awards. 
33 %

Biennial - Year 1: Art Awards Year 2: Arts Season 

67 %

Arts Season and Art Awards each year 

0 %



Open text poll

Arts Collection workshop (6/12/22) (5/6)

Does Council have any preference for venues to
host awards?

0 0 3

Leave that to Town Administration.

Vic Park Center for the Arts

Would be nice to have, but not at

the expense of other Arts events.

Don't think there is a suitable venue

that could be used. Perhaps this is

something that can be done in

conjunction with local schools?



Open text poll

Arts Collection workshop (6/12/22) (6/6)

Any other comments?
0 0 3

The Arts Award should encompass a

number of art genres such as but

not limited to sculpture,

performance, digital, poetry etc...

Instead of a printed Arts Collection

Book perhaps either a digital book

or a web page added onto the

library and Town's main website:

with link to information on each

artwork its location, date of work

and the artist etc.

Fourth option: Arts season every

year

and Art Award every second year

Given that we would need to limit

the Arts Season to go ahead with an

Arts Awards event, I think it's hard

to support an Awards event. It

would be great to see an exhibition

of local art though, which can be run

by the Centre for the Arts.


